
 

October 13, 2017  #46E 

 

Chronic Care Management Payment Policy Update 

 

Recently, MVP Health Care, INC ® (MVP) sent a Fast Fax notification informing providers that effective 

1/1/2018; MVP would be retiring the Chronic Care Management Payment Policy that is currently in 

place.  The Policy only applies to MVPs Medicare Advantage Lines of Business.  The Fast Fax indicated 

that effective 1/1/2018, MVP would no longer reimburse separately for Chronic Care Management 

Services performed by a physician, specifically code 99490.   

 

Additionally effective 1/1/2018 MVP will no longer reimburse for following associated Chronic Care 

Management codes:  

 

 99487 – Complex Chronic Care Management Services, 60 minutes – 89 minutes 

 99489 – Complex Chronic Care Management Services, Each additional 30 minutes of clinical 

staff time.   

 G0506 – Comprehensive assessment of and care planning for patients requiring chronic care 

management services 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If you have any questions with respect to this notice, 

please contact your Professional Relations Representative. 


